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W.B. ROAD ENTRANCE TO HYATT WILL CLOSE ON JANUARY 31ST, 2006
 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
The National Roads Authority (NRA) will permanently close the West Bay Road entrance of The
Britannia, Britannia Golf Club and Hyatt Hotel on Tuesday January 31st, 2006.
The National Roads Authority (NRA) will permanently close the West Bay Road entrance of The Britannia, Britannia
Golf Club and Hyatt Hotel on Tuesday 31 January. NRA crews have completed the sites new entrance off of the
Galleria Roundabout, and starting Tuesday evening, Britannia residents, guests, staff and clients should use the
roundabout rather than the West Bay Road to enter and exit the property.
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